
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 January 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Barry 
 
Cleveland Police and Crime Panel – Confirmation Hearing 
Tuesday, 23 January 2018 at 5.00 p.m. 
 
 
Please find attached a copy of the report relating to the above Confirmation Hearing. 
 
You will note that the Panel supported the Commissioner’s recommendation that Mike Veale be appointed 
as Chief Constable. 
 
The report will be embargoed from publication until 31st January unless you agree that it can be published 
earlier. If you could please advise accordingly when you notify us of your decision whether or not to accept 
the Panel’s recommendation. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Councillor Norma Stephenson O.B.E 
Chair of the Cleveland Police and Crime Panel 
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